
 

 

Colonial Beach Public Schools 

Is accepting Public Comment  

For the  

2022 – 2023  

Continuity of Learning Plan 

 

http://cbschools.sharpschool.net/c_o_v_i_d-19 

 

Comments can be emailed to Karen Camlin,  

kcamlin@cbschools.net  

Or  

Dropped off at 400 Lincoln Avenue 

Comments will be accepted through May 20, 2022 
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